Mississippi Valley CONSERVANCY

201 Main Street, Suite 1001 • La Crosse, WI 54601 T 608-784-3606 • F 608-784-0257 MississippiValleyConservancy.org



Officers

George Kerckhove

President

Paul Patros Vice President

Paul Jacobson, CPA

Treasurer

Robert Fisher Secretary

Board Members

Ruthann Benson

James Brady

Kurt Brownell

Don Frank

Philip Gelatt (Emeritus)

Barb Hammes

Sheri Knope

Chuck Lee Warren Loveland

Carolyn Mahlum-Jenkins

Loran Nordgren

Tom Rhorer

Jonathan Rigden

Marilyn Shultz

Gretchen Skoloda

Carla Townsend

Keith Valiquette

Staff

Tim Jacobson Executive Director

George Howe
Conservation Director

Kathy Frise Outreach Coordinator

Nancy Larson Office Manager February 12, 2013

Andrew Williams, President

Endow-Bio, Inc.

PO Box 595

Ames, Iowa 50010-0595

Re:

Grant to Mississippi Valley Conservancy

Dear Mr. Williams:

I am writing to acknowledge and thank you for the \$1,214.81 grant awarded by Endow-Bio, Inc. to Mississippi Valley Conservancy in January 2013. The grant provides important funding needed to further acquisition of conservation land of which MVC will retain title.

MVC continues work to acquire a 398-acre parcel in Grant County, Wisconsin. The "Boscobel Bluffs" Tract is comprised of remnant native prairie, intact oak savanna, southern dry, dry-mesic, and mesic forest, it overlooks the Wisconsin River and has wind-blown sand dunes. The context, juxtaposition, scenic, and ecological values make this acquisition a high priority, especially for the size and quality of the prairies and oak savannas. Rare species have been observed on the property including the endangered ornate box turtle and wild petunia; and the state threatened hooded warbler, and tuberous Indian plantain. Restoration and management will focus on preserving and restoring existing rare natural communities. The land will be open to the public for hiking, bird watching, hunting, snowshoeing and cross-country skiing, and it will be made available for nature education and scientific research.

Should this particular property not be acquired, Mississippi Valley Conservancy will use these funds to acquire other wild land over which MVC expects to retain title for native habitat protection.

Again, thank you for your tremendous support.

Tim Jacobson

Very truly

Executive Director

tim@mississippivalleyconservancy.org

The Mississippi Valley Conservancy is a 501 (C)(3) nonprofit corporation. Under IRS guidelines, your contribution is tax deductible to the full extent of the law.